
Effective May 2021, and as long as the State allows a pre-travel COVID test for out-of-state unvaccinated
travelers, students may return to campus provided:

1. Student registers planned travel through designated division principal/designee and notify
school nurse

2. Student takes an approved, pre-travel PCR test and registers through the State’s Safe Travels
App

3. With a negative, pre-travel PCR test and a second, negative, on-island PCR or school nurse
approved antigen test 5-7 days following return to O'ahu, student will be permitted to return
to campus without condition.  Until these results are known, however, the student should
remain at home.  Advantage: shortens the amount of time that students are out of school
relative to the alternative, the 10-day quarantine.

4. If a student has a positive antigen test, then he/she would follow-up with a PCR test to verify
the result, and, if positive, would follow COVID illness procedure.

5. Fully vaccinated students are not required to take a COVID test on-island after returning from
travel. They may return to campus on return to O’ahu.

https://travel.hawaii.gov/#/
https://travel.hawaii.gov/#/

